UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

August 28, 1940

Dear Dre Allen:

Enclosed is a letter received this
morning from Ralph Miller. I thought you might
like to have it as soon as possiblee

This seems to be the only importent
bit of correspondence at present.

I hope you are having a fine trip.

Sincerely yours,

e PR




